
 

On 11th November, 2022, the Cell arranged a one day seminar which was conducted by 

TCS under the aegis of the department of Economics to provide employment opportunities to 

the students. It was under their Youth Employment Program. Thirty seven students attended 

the training program. The seminar highlighted the current industry trends and needs, and 

educated the students on how to enhance employability in the corporate segment, government 

sector, and MSMEs. This program will be continued in coming days. 

 

 
 

  


